
 

February 14, 2022 
 
 
Re: 2022 RIMS ECHO Chapter Recognition Program 
 
Dear RIMS Chicago Chapter: 
 
RIMS Member & Chapter Engagement Committee is pleased to announce that the 
Chicago chapter is being recognized as an ECHO award winner for your 
achievements in 2021. Congratulations on your Chapter’s exemplary work! 
 
We thank you for your chapter’s contributions to the local risk management 
community and for volunteering as a leader at RIMS. Prior to the conference, we 
will develop a special edition of the Chapter Update newsletter in which we will 
highlight best practices from our ECHO chapters.  
 
By accepting this award: 

• You will be honored at the Awards & Recognition Luncheon; 12:00 PM – 
1:15 PM on Monday, April 11 in the Ballroom of the Moscone Convention 
Center  

• Rehearsal for the Awards & Leadership Luncheon will be held in the same 
location on Sunday, April 10 from 2:00-3:00 PM and on Monday, April 11 
from 11:00-11:45 AM. Only the rehearsal on Monday is mandatory, but you 
are free to come to the Sunday rehearsal if you like  

• A Table has been reserved for you and your guests 

• RIMS will issue a press release announcing this year’s award winners to 
coincide with the Luncheon   

 
We would once again like to extend our congratulations and thank you for all your 
contributions to risk management and RIMS. If you have any questions, feel free to 
contact me.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Will Gilchrist 
Member Relations Manager, RIMS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


